
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that a copy of the audited financial statements for the Town of South Windsor, as 
prepared by Blum, Shapiro & Company P.C., for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2020 is on file in the 
Town Clerk’s Office and available for public inspection. 
 
Dated this 6th day of January, 2021. 
 
Bonnie L. Armstrong, CCTC 
South Windsor Town Clerk 
 


